
San Mateo County Speech-Language-Hearing Association 

Please join us for our 

ANNUAL LUNCHEON AND WORKSHOP 

On 

May 11, 2018 

11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (Sign-in 10:45-11:00 a.m.) 

at 

Angelica’s 
863 Main Street, Redwood City, CA  

$35 per person 

Our guest speakers will be 

Jeannene M. Ward-Lonergan, Ph.D., CCC-SLP, BCS-CL 
Chair, Department of Speech-Language Pathology - University of the Pacific 

Robert A. Pieretti, Ph.D., CCC-SLP, CSHA Fellow 
Chair, Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders - California State University, Sacramento 

“The Language-Literacy-Dyslexia Connection: Speech-Language Pathologists on Board!” 

Speech-language pathologists (SLPs) have an exciting opportunity to support students with language-based learning 
disabilities, including dyslexia. In recent years, there has been increased attention focused on effectively meeting 
the needs of students with dyslexia at state and national levels. SLPs are well equipped to support these students 
both through direct intervention and through collaboration with teachers and other professionals on inter-
professional literacy teams. The purpose of this workshop is to provide an overview of the recent California dyslexia 
guidelines and legislation and how school-based SLPs can play a role in the prevention, identification, assessment, 
and treatment of students with dyslexia and other types of language-learning disabilities.  Practical ideas and 
resources will be shared to help facilitate connections between the skills that SLPs possess and how they may be 
applied to support struggling readers. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
2018 SMCSLHA Luncheon Registration Form 

Name   Phone              

Address_   City/Zip Code                                                         

Detach and Return with a check to: SMCSLHA c/o Robin Silk * 108 Arundel Road, San Carlos, CA 94070* 
Please note: CEUs are offered for 3 hours of participation. 

No Reservations after 5.5.18 

Please NO "drop-in registrations" for this lunch. Reservations must be made in advance due to limited seating.


